
Friday 14th February 2019 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been 

learning this week: 
 

This week the children enjoyed the story of ‘The Tiger 

Who Came to Tea’. They have sequenced the story and 

had a go at sequencing other things such as making their 

cheese sandwich!   

 

 

Some of the things that children 

might experience after half term: 

Very exciting news that our 

‘Living Eggs’ arrive on the first 

Monday back after half term! The 

children will get to watch them 

hatch, grow a little and then get the 

chance to hold them too, if they 

like! Our work will be based 

around the chicks for the first 

week. 

 

               

          

 

 

 

 

 

We also have a special ‘egg-citing’ 

visitor in the shared area.  

How you can help your child at home:  

The pink books have got off to an excellent start! Thank you and 

well done! Remember if your child is able to read the words, you 

may start helping them learn to spell them. Please do this on a 

separate piece of paper and only the staff are to write in these 

books please. If your child is given new words, please keep re-

capping their older words too, so they don’t forget them! 

Eventually they could have a go at writing a sentence using one! 

Sounds we have learned this week: 

          
Sounds we will be learning next week:   

           

What’s going on this week/notices/information: 

-Please make a note of your child’s new day for Wonderful Wellies after half term. Please make 

sure that they have their wellies with them on this day. Thank you so much.  

-Our new Eco project is to collect crisp packets (including the outer wrap of a 6 pack) and large 

packets, etc. This is our link with Sierra Leone and we are all collecting plastic to make Eco 

bricks with. Look out for the special ‘crisps bin’ on the playground!  

-Thursday 5th March is World Book Day and the children are invited to dress up as their 

favourite book character or wear non-uniform. Can they bring in their favourite book too please?  

-Well done everyone for a super half of term. Have a wonderful holiday! ☺  
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